
From: "Sillett,Steven (Steve) - LGA" <ssillett@att.com>
To: "'Donna Christianson'" <DCHRISTI@fcc.gov>
Date: 10/12/00 8:18AM
Subject: RE: Concert Global Networks Services Limited - India Filings

Donna,

Yes, you are correct that the September 18 filing does supersede and replace
the September 7 filing. If you have any other questions please contact me.

Thank you,
Steven Sillett

-----Original Message-----
From: Donna Christianson [mailto:DCHRISTI@fcc.gov]
Sent: Wednesday, October 11, 2000 10:43 AM
To: Internet:ssillett@att.com
Subject: Concert Global Networks Services Limited - India Filings

Mr. Sillett:

On September 7, 2000, you filed an application for an accounting rate change
for service with VSNL in India, file number ARC-MOD-20000907-00148
(submission ID 2000000699).  On September 18, another filing was made for
India that was identical to the September 7 filing, except that references
to SDI were deleted from the current and new rates.  The September 18 filing
is file number ARC-MOD-20000918-00151 (submission ID 2000000732).

I assume that the September 18 filing is intended to supersede and replace
the September 7 filing.  For our record keeping purposes, please confirm via
reply e-mail whether not this is correct.

Thank you.

Donna Christianson
FCC Telecom Division
202-418--7168


